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March 9, 2022 
 
 
RE: COVID Protocol Update 
 
Dear Robinson Community, 
 
We trust this communication finds you and your loved ones well. We write to share a few updates to our COVID-19 
Protocol based on the Orden Administrativa Núm. 2022-533 from the Department of Health. These updates are 
effective Thursday, March 10, 2022, and the remaining aspects of our COVID-19 Protocol not addressed in this letter 
remain in effect for the health and safety of our community.  
 
Mask Requirements:  

• As you are aware, the Governor recently lifted mask wearing restrictions in public and private settings. 
However, the Department of Health requires that all private schools continue to implement mask-wearing 
inside classrooms and enclosed spaces. Robinson will adhere to the Department’s stipulations. Students 
may elect to remove masks during activities outside the classroom, while maintaining necessary social 
distancing. Each family is welcome to determine whether or not their child will wear masks outside of the 
classroom.  

Testing Following Travel:  
• Students and staff who return from domestic travel will no longer be required to submit evidence of a 

negative test result to return to school. The school will continue to monitor the Department of Health Bio 
Portal and expect our students, staff, and families to continue to monitor for any symptoms of COVID-19 
following all travel and report to the school for the necessary protocol actions for the wellbeing of our 
community.  

School Events: 
• As we enter the time of year when various major school ceremonies and events will take place, please keep 

in mind that requirements will be based on individual venue regulations and safety precautions the school 
deems appropriate. Attendance to on campus events will be limited to accommodate social distancing and 
other necessary precautions. In some cases, the school may continue to hold hybrid or virtual events. 

Temperature Screening:  
• Temperature screening will no longer be conducted at the school entrances. Students and staff entering 

campus are still expected to pass through the sanitizing stations upon entrance and maintain consistent 
personal hygiene/hand washing practices throughout the day.  

We also take this opportunity to remind our community that the last day of school for students will be May 25, 2022. 
Graduating classes will have an exception to this end date and you will receive information from your Division Head. 
Please consult the school website and App for updated information.  
 
Regards, 
 
Robinson Administration


